PRO-LIFE COUNCIL REPORT OCTOBER 2023

PRAYER VIGIL UPDATE: Last Wednesday as we vigiled on the sidewalk
in front of Planned Parenthood, a middle-aged man approached us and
introduced himself as Charles. He explained that he comes to do a prayer
walk around the clinic once a week, praying for the clinic to close. Heis a
carpenter and was currently working on a job downtown. He had some free
time and decided to come up to pray.

Charles belongs to an Evangelical church in the Brickerville area. They have
a group of 40 people who get together once a week to specifically pray for
the clinic on Manor Street to close down.

What a blessing to find out about Charles and his prayer warriors! This is the
kind of interaction we have on the sidewalk periodically that gives us the
encouragement and strength to continue the battle for life.

“Let us not become weary in doing good, for at the proper time

we will reap the harvest if we do not give up.”
Galatians 6:9



